
June 22, 2018

A note from Bev….
Every two years we elect a new board and I have to 
tell you we are off to a great start! Committees are 
forming and already working on next year. As your 
president, I am asked to create a motto to guide us. 
I’ve chosen “Together…We make a difference!” 
Working side by side sharing ideas & volunteering our 
time & resources, we’ll bring joy to our communities 
and along the way create life-long friendships. We’ve 
come a long way in the last two years! Let’s keep the 
momentum going! 
Alice and Robin (LEADS) are attending the GFWC 
National Convention. When we hear how our Recycle, 
Reuse, Reclaim outfit placed, I’ll let you know! In the 
meantime, if you are at all interested in being a 
delegate to our local meetings and conventions, let me 
know. The meetings just the day of & are always  
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informative. The Oregon Convention which was just 
held at Seven Feathers in Canyonville was great fun. 
This is one way to get to know fellow club members 
throughout the state as well as gleaning ideas. Next 
year will be in Hood River. Always a fun time! 
To all, have a safe & happy 4th of July! 

Upcoming Fundraisers
JULY 
First City Celebration – Menchie’s Booth  
Saturday, July 14, 11am-8pm 
Menchies (owned by Vickie Calcagno) will be donating 
$1 per yogurt cup sold to our club with the volunteer 
help we provide her booth.   
We have 1 more volunteer space available from 
6pm-8pm if you are interested to help volunteer.  
Please contact me if can help.  And please go by to 
support her booth!  

Oregon City Brewing Co. Pint Night 
Tuesday, July 24th; 5pm–10 pm 
$1 donated per OCB pint, taster, soda, crowler, and 
growler purchased 

AUGUST 
Oregon State Fair Volunteers (volunteers have signed 
up) 
Aug. 24 – Sept. 3 
ALSO:  Buy Discount Passes for State Fair using this 
link and OFWC - Oregon Federation of Women’s 
Clubs will also earn a donation! 
h t t p s : / / s e c u r e . i n t e r a c t i v e t i c k e t i n g . c o m /
1.23/27feb6/?s=GFWC+federation 
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Every summer has its own story! 
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SEPTEMBER 
Healing Hearts Walk 5k 
Sunday, Sept. 23rd – 8:30 am 
I will be sending out a seperate email regarding this 
within the next week on sponsorship opportunities as 
well as how to sign up for the walk!   
Supporting Domestic Violence Awareness and 
Prevention Month 

OCTOBER 
Annual Auction @ Ainsworth House & Gardens  
Sunday, Oct. 21st,   1 – 4 pm   
Theme – Black & Gold with Pineapple Emblem 
Our Annual Auction is our biggest fundraiser of the 
year and we need everyone's support!   
We are still in need of pledge donations to offset costs 
as much as possible as well as basket and gift card 
donations.  Please see attached flyer.  Contact 
Heather Chaney to let her know what donations you 
will be able to make.  

Abby’s Pizza Fundraiser
Thank you ladies for supporting another great evening at Abby’s. 
We made a total of $363.85 for the evening. There were 17 members 
and 40 guests attend that were attached to our group.
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Oregon City Woman’s Club 

Annual Auction & Fundraiser  

Sunday 
October 21, 2018 
1:00 to 4:00 pm   

Ainsworth House  
19130 Lot Whitcomb Dr.  

Oregon City 

Our colors this year are black and gold and our  
symbol is the pineapple.  The pineapple symbolizes  

Hospitality, Warmth and Friendship  
~ just like the Oregon City Woman’s Club! 

Be a Pineapple ~ Stand Tall 
Wear a Crown ~ Be Sweet on the Inside 

How may you support the auction?  YES we need all 3!   
 
� Fill out your donation pledge card.  We need cash donation pledges to offset our 

costs of running the auction.  This will allow more of the money raised at the 
auction to go directly to our charity partners.   

� Please make a basket!   We would like at least 25 beautiful baskets.  We have 
many ideas for baskets too!    

� Buy a Gift Card to donate  – great for those who do not want to do a basket.  Gift 
cards may be for restaurants, events, services, you name it!  We would like at least 
25 nice gift cards.    

 
Lastly – Please SAVE THE DATE  and plan to attend!  And  PLEASE tell your friends,  

family, neighbors, co-workers, associates, etc. now so they may save the date too. 
 
Questions? Contact Heather Chaney at 503-650-0450 or Robin May at 503-451-1162   

Every year the Oregon City Woman’s Club hosts our annual auction to raise money to 
provide for our many projects  - and now our Scholarship Fund as well!  This year we 
have set a goal of $20,000!  It may seem lofty, but it gives us an incentive to work 
smart and together!  We hope all of our members will reach out to help.  Making an 
effort to be ambitious and work together to achieve this goal will bring our members 
closer & make lasting friendships as we work to help others.   
 

Together…We make a difference!   
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GFWC Leadership 
Education and 
Development Seminar 
(LEADS)
The GFWC Leadership Education and 
De ve lopment  Seminar  (LEADS ) 
program is intended to identify GFWC 
members  at  the  grass-roots  level  who 
have  the  potential  and  the  desire  to 
assume leadership  positions  in  GFWC 
beyond  their  club.  Participation  in 
LEADS can  help  these  members  gain 
the  capabi l i t ies ,  conf idence,  and 
commitment  necessary  to  pursue  and 
achieve  higher  office  and  serve  with 
distinction.  The  LEADS  program  is 
held annually the day before the official 
open ing  o f  the  GFWC  Annua l 
Convention.

Future Issues of Newsletter
If you have something that you would like to contribute to the 
newsletter that you think our club members would be interested in 
please send it to clwads@gmail.com by the 20th of each month.
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Robin May the newest graduate of LEAD with 
Alice Hayden
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